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CHRIST CHURCH C of E Primary 

School 
www.christchurchcofe.primary--school.org.uk  

6th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Thank you for your support last FRIDAY with 

our coffee afternoon in aid of Macmillan Cancer 

Support.  

We raised an amazing £485 for this very 

worthwhile charity. 

 
 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
We hope you found the parent consultations useful. 

It is important that we see all parents early in the 

year to discuss how your child has settled into their 

new class.  

If you were not been able to make an appointment 

we will be contacting you to arrange a time before or 

after school for a chat. 

The next consultations will be in MARCH 2018  

If you have any questions or concerns please do not 

hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher after 

school or ring to make an appointment. 

 
TOP TABLE 

Each Friday we have Top Table at lunchtime. 

Class teachers choose 5 children who have 

worked well during the week. 

They come into lunch early and sit with myself 

on a separate table at the back of the hall. 

Last week the children were- 

Elise, Summer Rae, Luca and Jayden from Yr2 

and David from Yr1. 

Well Done everyone! 
 

WATER BOTTLES 

We have lots of water bottles in the school office for 

sale with the school’s name and badge on.  They can be 

bought from the school office at £1 each.  

 
 
 

                                                                 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

This week the class with the best attendance 

was Year 6 again with 100%. Well Done.  Our 

current whole school attendance is 96.4% 

 

Each week the class with the best attendance 

throws the dice on our monopoly board and they 

win a special treat.  

WELL DONE YR 6. Last week you had 100% 

attendance and won breakfast in the classroom! 

 

           

School Crossing Patrol 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the school 

crossing patrol that operates on Linskill 

Terrace / Jackson Street will not be on duty 

from Thursday 5th October until 20th 

October.  He will return to his post after the 

half term holidays. 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Please keep checking the school website for 

information about your child’s class. 

Photos are regular uploaded onto the website 

under the INFORMATION /class pages drop 

down tab. 

Also you will find detailed information on the 

class pages about what your child is learning 

each term. This information includes the 

statutory spellings for your child’s year group. 

 

School Photographs 
Please return the School Photograph slip asap. Photos 

will be taken next WEDNESDAY 11th OCTOBER. 

A child’s photo will not be taken unless we have a signed 

slip.  Spares available from the office if you need one. 

Unfortunately due to time restriction we are unable to 

offer family photo’s (babies & children who do not 

attend school). 

http://www.christchurchcofe.primary--school.org.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.dissmercury.co.uk/news/south_norfolk_and_north_suffolk_ready_for_macmillan_coffee_morning_1_1072666&sa=U&ei=-7kIVKOUCIfbapK4gsgE&ved=0CDYQ9QEwEA&usg=AFQjCNHX6xThsEmrfpf-76CXhqca4jIGVQ
http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.schooltrends.co.uk/%3F_id%3D1039&sa=U&ei=CsAIVITwA9PdaKWLgNAH&ved=0CBYQ9QEwAA&usg=AFQjCNFdMgCfBwtjCwFr-al618DH6NKzmg

